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CARLISLE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
LEADERSHIP COUNCIL’S CHURCH HALL MEETING 

SUMMARY OF QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 
February 10, 2019 

 
 

Our Mission:  Inviting all to become disciples of Jesus Christ serving Carlisle and 
beyond.” 

 
 
I. Responses to Questions Submitted in Advance—None 
 
II. Questions and Answers from the Floor 
 
 A. Is there still going to be an area for the homeless to live on our new property? 
  1. Question by Christine Day. 
  2. Response by Kerm Leitner:  They will not be living on our property.  They are now 

in Seven Gables Park and also on private property in back of Family Ford.  
 

B. In closing our present church and making the decisions of what goes (to the new 
property), will that be a decision made by a subcommittee or the Leadership Council? 

 1. Question by Ken Houser. 
2. Response by Kerm Leitner:  The subcommittee will make recommendations to the 

Leadership Council.  We want to look at our heritage.  A Decommissioning Service 
will be held at our present church right before the actual move. 

     
 C. In thinking about a Decommission Service, have you given thought to departing from 

the old church and going to the new church on the same day? 
  1. Question by Charles Reynolds. 
  2. Response by Kerm Leitner:  No.  We have not had meetings yet. 
 

 D. When the three services are held in the same space in the new church, how will that be 
handled in the new church? 

  1.  Question by Nancy Schoeps. 
  2.  Response by Kerm Leitner:  That will be looked at by the Worship Visioning Team. 
   
 E. Will there be initiatives to the community around SGC? 
  1.  Question by Jay Layman. 

2.  Response by John Seaton:  Yes.  Every activity that we are conducting will be open 
to the community around SGC.  In fact, we installed a mailbox (a realtor-type box) 
out at the community at SGC, and we put in the mailbox updates of what is 
happening at CUMC presently and what is happening at the worksite at SGC. 
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III. There were no further questions from the floor.   Pastor Mira thanked the Leadership 
Council for their presentations today and for their commitment to CUMC.  The Church Hall 
Meeting was closed with prayer by Pastor Mira at 3:20pm. 

  
 

Attendance: 49 
 
Marian Gibble, Recording Secretary 


